
                                 
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

 
LEAK DETECTION SERVICES 

 
 
In accordance with Chapter 30B, Section (6) of the Massachusetts General Laws it is the 
intention of the Town of Franklin to retain the services of a Contractor to perform leak 
detection/pinpointing survey on approximately 170 miles of the water distribution system. 
 
Project:  The work to be done under this contract consists of leak detection within the water 
distribution system which consists of approximately 20 miles of A.C. Pipe and 150 miles of Iron 
Pipe with approximately 2,000 fire hydrants and 9,800 services. 
 
 
Location: Town of Franklin 
    
Contract Duration: July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2026 
 (subject to annual appropriation of funds)  
 
Estimated Cost: $60,000 
 
Proposals due: at 11:00 am on Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

Franklin Municipal Building 
Room 206,  
355 East Central Street, 
Franklin, MA  

 
All inquiries regarding this RFP shall be directed to the Town’s Purchasing Officer: 
 
Pam Vickery 
Franklin Purchasing Department  
355 East Central St., Room 206 
Franklin, MA 02038 
Phone- 508.520.4918 
Fax- 508.541.5253 
Email- pvickery@franklinma.gov 
 
 
 


